
 
 
        June 6, 2025 

PCRB Circular No. 1829 

To All Members of the PCRB: 

RE: Appointment of Amy Benck Quinn as President and CEO of PCRB 

The Governing Board of the Pennsylvania Compensation Rating Bureau (PCRB) is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Amy Benck Quinn as President and CEO Elect following a 
nationwide search. Amy will join PCRB on July 8, 2025, and will succeed William Taylor who will 
provide support during this transition as CEO emeritus. 

Amy comes to PCRB as an experienced business executive with extensive background in the 
workers’ compensation industry. Since 2021, Amy has been President of South Carolina 
Interactive, a subsidiary of Tyler Technologies. In that role, she collaborated with diverse 
stakeholders, including the State of South Carolina, to drive innovation, build relationships, and 
improve organizational outcomes.   

Previously, Amy was a State Relations Executive at NCCI for fourteen years where she built 
relationships with key stakeholders, accomplished organizational objectives, and developed her 
deep knowledge of, and love for, the workers’ compensation system. As Amy establishes a 
residence in the Philadelphia area and transitions into her role as CEO, please join us in welcoming 
her to Pennsylvania and the PCRB!  

Along with announcing Amy Quinn as the new CEO, the Governing Board wishes to express our 
sincere appreciation to William Taylor for his outstanding leadership of the PCRB. Bill is well 
respected by his colleagues for his professionalism and the thoughtful influence he has had on the 
PCRB and DCRB, its members, and the workers’ compensation community during his tenure. We 
wish Bill the very best in his retirement.  

Sincerely, 

Sashi Aiyathurai 
PCRB Governing Board – Chair 
PMA Companies | Old Republic 
Insurance Group 
Sashi_Aiyathurai@pmagroup.com 
 
Tom Stark 
PCRB Governing Board – Vice Chair 
Encova Insurance 
tom.stark@encova.com 
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